
Freedom High School 
        2025 Homecoming Information and Homecoming Agreement 

 

Please read the following information carefully and sign to indicate the acceptance of the terms listed. 
 
In order to purchase a ticket you must: 

- Have a 2.0 GPA or above and no more than 5 unexcused absences 
- Be on track with Testing Concordance Scores 
- Be cleared of all Media Center Obligations  
- Digitally acknowledge the Homecoming Agreement form      

 
In order to enter Homecoming that night, you must have the following with you at the door: 

- Ticket      -      Proper dress attire/code (see below) 
- Any Photo ID    -      Registered on the ticket/guest list  

 
Ticket Price Changes. Tickets will initially be sold for $40 through 8/18-9/7, then the price will change to $50 
through 9/8-9/19 to increase early engagement and prevent last-minute ticket purchases. Guest prices are 
$50 at all times. 
 
Tickets are nonrefundable.  If your circumstances change, you have the right to contact Ms. Brown and Mrs.  
Beovich to request the transfer of ticket ownership to another student who meets the qualifications to 
purchase a ticket. Ms. Brown and Mrs. Beovich are the only ones authorized to approve this request. 
 
Homecoming is a semi-formal function and proper attire will be required in order to enter and remain: 

● Button up shirt with dress pants or dress (NO jeans). 
● Dress shoes only (NO tennis shoes/sneakers). 
● No hats of any kind. 
● Attire must not be revealing, too tight, or too short, and must be worn as it was designed. 
● Items worn under see-through clothing must meet FHS dress code requirements. 

 
***The Principal and their designees have the responsibility and authority to make the final 
determination as to the appropriate dress of any student.  Any student not dressed appropriately will not 
be allowed entrance into the homecoming and no refund will be issued.   
 
All OCPS students remain under OCPS jurisdiction during all official Freedom High School Homecoming 
activities.  The OCPS Student Code of Conduct will be strictly enforced by Freedom High School in response 
to any OCPS student violations. ONCE A STUDENT EXITS THE HOMECOMING AREA, RE-ENTRY IS NOT 
PERMITTED! 
 
As the purchaser of this homecoming ticket(s), I have read the information above.  I have had the 
opportunity to ask questions of clarification and do understand and agree to all provisions stated. 
 

 


